
November 25, 2020 

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
DEPARTMENT OF HEAL TH 

Rockhill Environmental Preservation Alliance, Inc. 
703 West Market Street 
Perkasie, PA 18944 

Dear Rockhill Environmental Preservation Alliance, Inc, 

The Pennsylvania Department of Health (DOH) has received your correspondence, dated 
November 16, 2020, concerning the negative health impacts caused by continued operations at 
the Rockhill Quarry. The DOH's Bureau of Epidemiology has reviewed the sampling results and 
provided input regarding the health impacts should further operations continue. The DOH is 
responsible for determining the potential health risks, but DOH does not have the legislative 
authority to regulate activity occurring on commercial properties. The DOH's Bureau of 
Epidemiology is available for further consult and review should new determinants be 
established. 

If you have any additional health-based questions about NOA and/or interpreting environmental 
sampling data associated with this site, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
env .heal th.concems@pa.gov 
or 717-787-3350. 

Sincerely, 

Raphael M. Barishansky 
Deputy Secretary, 
Health Preparedness and Community Protection 

Deputy Secretary for Health Preparedness and Community Protection 
8th Floor West, Health & Welfare Building 1625 Forster Street I Harrisburg, PA 171201717.783.88041 


